On behalf of the City and Borough of Sitka is hereby awarded to

Sheila Finkenbinder

this expression of grateful acknowledgment for your over three years of
valued service rendered in the public interest while serving on the
Gary Paxton Industrial Park Board of Directors. Thank you!

Signed and sealed this 28" day of July 2020

/:(WA/@; Qua @me

Mayor G£r§ L. Paxton ATTEST: Municipal Clerk, Sara Peterson




